February 28, 2025

GoDurham strictly prohibits smoking at Durham Station.

The Durham Station Transpcrtation Center is a smoke-free facility, in accordance with the
City of Durham’s ordinance prohibiting smoking and vaping in public buildings and
grounds. This includes allindcor and outdoor areas of the station, such as the platferms
and concourses.

This is being done to protect the health of our non-smoking riders, employees as well as
our environment. To avoid such adverse circumstances, no rider or employee should be
found smoking cr vaping anywhere on the immediate premises.

Per the Durham County Regulaticn of Smcking in Prescribed Public Areas (adopted by the
Durham County Board of Commissioners in 2017}, smoking is prohibited at Durham
Station.

Smoking is defined as:

Smoking - The use of a vaping device, e-cigarette, lighted cigarette, lighted cigar, lighted
pipe, orany other lighted tobacco product.

Effective, Monday April 7, 2025, all smoking will be banned from the Durham Staticn
Transportation Center. This means smoking is completely prohibited and acticn will be
taken to ensure the ban is strictly followed.

Website for quit smoeking assistance:

https://www.dcopublichealth.org

https://www.quitlinenc.dph.mcdhhs.gov/

https://breatheeasync.org/
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